
The Payroll Company, Inc., Announces Monthly Business  

Article Series & Jan. 2019 Article Lineup 

Albuquerque business owners and local clients of the Albuquerque, New Mexico’s The Payroll Company 

just hit the business information jackpot. Starting in January 2019, and every month going forward 

thereafter, the company is going to publish four new articles to its website blog. Starting on January 10, 

2019, important article subjects and topics being posted on the blog will include payroll (a company 

favorite) human resources consulting and payroll tax compliance, just to name a few.   

States The Payroll Company, Inc., CEO Nestor Romero, “We are really excited about featuring articles on 

our company’s website each month starting here in January 2019, about business topics that concern 

and impact businesses in New Mexico. Keeping up to date on the latest regulations or learning about 

important legal issues is hard for small businesses to do. We’re happy we can be a resource for that type 

of information.”  

The articles on the company’s blog for the month of January 2019 are as follows: 

• Top Payroll Issues that May Doom Your Business in 2019 

• Cool Strategies to Ramp Up 2019 Employee Hiring 

• Pluses of Hiring Permanent Employees Opposed to Pluses of Hiring Skilled Contractors 

• The Most Sought After Work Benefits Wanted by Employees in 2019 

Article subjects the company plans on writing about are extensive. By the end of 2019, the company 

plans on adding a total of 48 articles, giving New Mexico small businesses and corporations a wonderful 

selection of articles about business, payroll, personnel and payroll taxes to choose from each month.  

Albuquerque, NM, and New Mexico businesses statewide are invited to give the company a call and 

request it write on article on a business topic they are interested in learning about.  

About The Payroll Company, Inc. 

The Payroll Company, located in Albuquerque, is a New Mexico based payroll processing provider, benefits 

management and human resources consulting and outsourcing firm serving businesses of all sizes throughout 

the Albuquerque, New Mexico and the Southwest. With more than 250 years combined experience, it offers highly 

skilled expertise in Accounting, Finance, Human Resources and other related fields. As a New Mexico strategic 

business partner, The Payroll Company takes the time to understand its client’s business objectives and develop 

cost-effective and efficient solutions. For further information please visit the company’s website at 

https://yourpayrollco.com 

Contact Information: 

The Payroll Company, Inc. 

Nestor Romero - CEO 

10433 Montgomery Pkwy NE #1 

Albuquerque, NM 87111 

505-944-0105 
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